
From: Christopher Markus  

Sent: 23 October 2024 23:13 

To: Planning  

Cc: Claire Markus; bill amos 

Subject: application number : 2024/4173/T 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

We are writing in support of Application 2024/4173/T, filed by Bill Amos 

regarding some tree cutting in the rear of 23 Church Row, NW3 6TH.  We are 

Bill's neighbors at 23 Perrins Walk, and share his concern that the larger 

branches above and roots below may cause problems with the structure and 

underground pipes of both our properties.  The tree is in neither of our 

gardens, and may fall under a preservation order.  We endorse its trimming. 

 

 

Please feel free to contact us for any further information. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Christopher and Claire Markus 

23 Perrins Walk 

London NW3 6TH 

 


